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Dear Health Care Provider:

On behalf of the Springfield College Alumni Association, I would like to express our sincere appreciation for your unselfish work in confronting the Corona virus.  We recognize the dangers that you are undertaking and pray for your health and safety as well as that of your extended family.
I am a retired Dean of the School of Health, Physical Education and Recreation and serve on an Alumni Committee promoting the engagement of those who earned graduate degrees at the College but did their undergraduate work at another institution.  It has been interesting work and allows me to remain connected to the school.  I have always coveted interaction with students and colleagues.
Although the college is virtually closed, it remains supportive of students, faculty, administrators and students through telecommunication methods and promoting support during this difficult time.
We have many alumni and current students who have joined your ranks in confronting this pandemic.  Our PA’s, PT’s, Athletic Trainers, Emergency Management and Health Studies students have volunteered to assist in this challenge.  We are proud of them and proud of you.
Thank you for all that you do. Please know we appreciate your service.
Stay well, 
Dr. Bill Considine








